
  
 

 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  February 20, 2019  
To:   Indiana HHW/HIP and Marketplace Providers 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject: Intensive Outpatient & Partial Hospitalization Program Authorization 

Requirements   
Effective Date: June 1, 2019 
 

 
Please be aware that CareSource currently waives prior authorization requirements for the first 30 
intensive outpatient program (IOP) and partial hospitalization program (PHP) treatment visits.  
Treatment beyond the first 30 visits currently requires an authorization. 
 
Effective June 1, 2019, to align with industry standards, CareSource will require authorization for all 
IOP and PHP treatment visits. 
 
As a reminder, the Medicaid Rehabilitation Option (MRO) program no longer covers IOP services as of 
Jan. 1, 2019.  
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